
 

  

 

November 17, 2020 

 
 
Dear Gulf Coast Student, 
 
MGCCC has a small number of CARES grants remaining for eligible 
students. These grants are limited in number and will be awarded in the 
amount of $500 until all funds are depleted. To be eligible to receive a 
CARES Grant a student must be enrolled in Spring 2021 courses, must be 
eligible for Title IV, and must have experienced a hardship as a result of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
CARES Grants in the amount of $500 will be awarded to students who 
meet all criteria until funds are depleted. All eligibility criteria must be met 
prior to application submission, and enrollment must be maintained to 
receive the award. Students will be notified via their MGCCC email of 
whether or not they receive the grant. Students chosen to receive the grant 
will receive funds during the Spring 2021 semester. 
 
To learn more about the Spring 2021 CARES grants and apply online, 
please visit: https://mgccc.edu/enroll/financial-aid/cares-grant/ 
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